
 
 

 ‘Salute to Stockton’ Summer Lecture Series to be 
Held at Shirat Hayam Synagogue 

 

For immediate release:  
 

Galloway, N.J. – Stockton University faculty and staff members will explore topics such as the 
COVID-19ôs impact on the Jersey shore, and how to practice meditation, at the 23rd annual ñSalute 
to Stocktonò educational summer lecture series at Shirat Hayam Synagogue in Ventnor, 700 N 
Swarthmore Ave.  
 
All lectures are free, open to the public, and held Fridays at 7:00 p.m. prior to the Sabbath services. 
This yearôs talks will be held through Zoom. Question and answer sessions will follow.  
 
ñShirat Hayam is thrilled to once again host the ñSalute to Stocktonò educational summer series,ò 
said Shirat Hayam Cantor Jaqueline Menaker. ñIt is particularly meaningful to continue to offer 
outstanding programming in a variety of modalities, including ñZoomò. Our connection to one 

mailto:Cantor.Jacki@shirathayamnj.org


  
# # # 

Contact:  
Diane D’Amico 
Director of News and Media Relations 
Galloway, N.J. 08205 
Diane.D’Amico@stockton.edu 
609-652-4593 

609-412-8069 
stockton.edu/media 
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